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Outline

• Background of where things have been and where they are now

• The re-alignment of Extension’s involvement with County Fairs (and in 

particular the Eau Claire County Fair)

• The future direction of the partnership between the Eau Claire County 

Fair and Extension



Extension and the Fair

• Budget cuts and organizational structural changes to Extension

• Work with the Wisconsin Association of Fairs to evaluate and seek role clarity

• Formation of the Fairs Advisory Committee in the Fall of 2020





Eau Claire Extension Re-alignment

• Eau Claire County Fair was seen as a “4-H Fair” – a disservice to other 

youth serving organizations

• Extension does, and will continue to, support the Fair (as it would with 

any other partner we work with)



Eau Claire County Fair

• The Fair Board and Extension have been working together to align roles 

and responsibilities as to where they truly fall. The Fair and the Fair 

Board governs their own fair – not Extension.

• The Fair actively engages Extension, mostly via the 4-H Educator, in their 

planning and execution of fair functions. 



Connect with us:

Kristen Bruder – Extension Area Director serving Eau Claire County
kristen.bruder@wisc.edu
715-204-5043

Jason Hausler – Assistant Dean (North)
jason.hausler@wisc.edu
715-533-8006

Meg Mueller – Eau Claire County Fair Coordinator
eauclairefair@gmail.com
715-828-5199

Additional Resources Available at: https://shorturl.at/vwV57 (information 
from the Wisconsin Association of Fair Convention, January 2023)

https://shorturl.at/vwV57
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